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August 19,2013

Dan Courtemanch
Bureau of Land and Water Quality
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station
Augusta, ME 04333-0017

Re: Decommissioning of Bingham Wind Power Project Roads

Dear Mr. Courtemanch;

I am writing on behalf of Linkletter & Sons Inc. regarding Blue Sky East, LLC's
Bingham wind power project, which is proposed to be located on Linkletter land in Kingsbury
Plantation and the Town of Parkman.

The land in question is actively managed commercial timberland. Our understanding is
that the Bingham project will include the construction and improvement of roads on our
property. The attached map depicts the project roads to be built or improved on Linkletter land.

This roadwork will benefit our land by providing additional access to forest resources
that are important to our commercial operation.

As such, we request that the roads constructed on Linkletter land as part of the Bingham
project remain in place after the project has been decommissioned.

Robert Linkletter
Vice President

Cc: David Fowler


